
June 17, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Bernard Rankin 

New Orleans Times-Picayune 

Back Issues Department 

3800 Howard Avenue 

New Orleans, LA 70140 

 

Dear Mr. Rankin: 

 

Per our telephone conversation of June 17, 1996, I am submitting a written request for a copy of the 

June 13, 1996 back issue. 

 

I have enclosed a check for $2.15, made out by Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq., Associate Director for 

Communications. 

 

Thank you very much for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure   


